
From: Keith Harvey [mailto:Keith.Harvey@westburytowncouncil.co.uk]  

Sent: 11 January 2011 09:37 
To: Wilton, Nina 

Subject: Westbury Town Council 

Nina 

 

There are 9 members of our Highways Planning & Development team of which 5  are members of 

the Leigh Park Community Association Committee. 

 

Regards 

 

Keith 

 

Keith Harvey 

Town Clerk 

Westbury Town Council 

 

01373 866091 

keith.harvey@westburytowncouncil.co.uk 

 

 


